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Comments on BPA May 24th, Data Exhibit Customer Call 
  
City Light would like to offer the following comments for BPA’s consideration concerning BPA 
notice of Service Request Data Exhibit Validation Requirements Enforcement and the May 24th 
customer call. 
 
City Light recommends BPA pause the process of implementing this policy to further review the 
Open Access and Reciprocal Service implications involved. 
 
City Light supports Open Access to Points of Delivery (PODs) in the BPA TSEP process. 
 
City Light thanks BPA for consideration of these comments. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Michael Watkins 
Strategic Advisor 
Seattle City Light 
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